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A Word from Miss Michele, ELC Principal

Dear ELC Families,
 
I hope you and your family are doing well. It was so nice to see so many of
you at our Fall Fest last week. Thank you to those who came out and
celebrated fall and Halloween with us! Thank you to our volunteers for
helping make Fall Fest a success! 
 
We have had some nice fall weather and the children have been playing
outside, going for walks, and enjoying the sunshine. We know that the milder
temperatures will soon give way to colder temperatures. It will soon be time
to get out the winter coats, gloves, mittens, hats, snow pants and boots. If
you or anyone in your household is in need of a coat or other winter clothing,
please reach out to the ELC Office at 847-593-4306. You may also reach out
to care@ccsd59.org or call 847-593-7565. Please include the following
information in your message: school your child(ren) attends, your name,
child/adult and male/female coats needed, and sizes.  
 
Picture Day went well. Thank you to our volunteers for helping get students
from the classroom to the photo area and back to class. Picture re-take day
will be December 1, 2022.
 
Veterans Day is Friday, November 11, 2022. I want to take a moment to
thank all of our Veterans for their service. Today, we were fortunate to have a
visit from Commander Les Durov of the Mount Prospect VFW. Our students
made cards and crafts that Commander Durov will share with our local
veterans next week. In addition to picking up the cards and crafts,
Commander Durov enjoyed spending some time with our students. We
appreciate him visiting us!
 
Wishing you well!
Miss Michele

Today we spotlight Sra. Belmontes classroom. Sra. Belmontes' students are 
learning about their feelings and emotions and how to manage their feelings.
Using a wide variety of resources Sra. Belmontes combines social-emotional
learning with literacy, math, motor and language learning. 
Please enjoy a few photos from Sra. Belmontes' classroom.

FYIs 
Family Staff Organization (FSO) Update 
Thank you to all who participated in the Affy Tapple caramel apple sale. Our
organization raised funds that will support our students and staff. Look for
information regarding upcoming fundraisers and events soon.

For information, please contact the FSO at: elcfamilystafforg@gmail.com
 
Our FSO board members: 

Chairperson - Megan Medina
Treasurers - Dana Branscum & Jennifer Moyeda

ELC staff members:

Marlyn Orozco, ELC Family Facilitator
Michele Ramsey, ELC Principal

Important Dates

Tuesday, November 8, 2022  - Non-Attendance Day (Election Day),
No School
Monday, November 14, 2022, 6:00  – 8:00 p.m. - Board of Education
Meeting
Monday, November 21 - Wednesday November 23 - Non-
Attendance Days, No School
Thursday, November 24 & Friday, November 25 - Non-Attendance
Days (Thanksgiving Holiday), No School
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